
       
     

    
  

   
    

        
   

      
     

      
        

  

        
    

 

   
    

  
 

 
    

 
 

Welcome to the Health Career  Exploration Project!  

HCEP is here to help students investigate their interest in healthcare through 
educational opportunities and career exploration. Healthcare is a thriving job market 
and Humboldt County has many opportunities for those interested in the abundance of 
these diverse and rewarding professions. 

The Health Careers Exploration Project (HCEP) collaborates with Humboldt County 
school sites and industry professionals to inspire and support local students. 

Students involved with HCEP have the privilege of learning opportunities within the 
classroom as well as on-site with industry professionals. These could include hearing 
from guest speakers, learning to measure vital signs, touring worksites, learning 
professional success skills, job shadowing, and more. 

We are thankful to all of the industry partners in our community, the Workforce 
Development Board, College of the Redwoods, and all of whom are committed to this 
learning opportunity. 

For more information or questions, please feel free to explore the website and/or 
contact me directly. Thank you for your interest! 

Sincerely, 

Michele  Schneider, MA, ATC  
Regional Health Careers Liaison 
Humboldt County Office of Education 
(707) 445 – 7020 
mschneider@hcoe.org 

Health Careers Exploration Project website 
https://hcoe.org/hcep/ 
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